
 

For Local 8 Members at Seattle Housing Authority 
June 21, 2022 

   

Contract Passed!  
 
Congratulations- the OPEIU Contract passed with an overwhelming YES vote (94%). 
 
Next, the SHA Board will vote to ratify it and then payroll will process the increases.  
The goal is for members to see their increase, including retro pay, on the last paycheck 
of July. 

 
Contact Valarie Peaphon, Union Representative, with any 
questions at valarie@opeiu8.org  
 

 

 

  

 
 

mailto:valarie@opeiu8.org

